THE MINSTER JUNIOR SCHOOL



Newsletter

2nd October 2018

THE MINSTER JUNIOR SCHOOL'S HARVEST FESTIVAL at THE MINSTER CROYDON FRIDAY 5™ OCTOBER 2.00PM

We should be grateful to receive any harvest gifts that the children can take to the Minster. Many thanks.

MacMillan Coffee Morning

Thank you to all parents and staff who donated cakes for the very successful Coffee Morning.

A lot of you were able to come along on the morning and we raised about £300 for this excellent charity (we'll let you know the exact figure when all the money has been counted). The children had fun performing.

BIRTHDAY SWEETS OR CAKES

Some parents are very kindly sending in sweets or birthday cakes to celebrate their child's special day.

While we really appreciate parents going to all the trouble of to make their children and their friends happy, we have to be aware of health and safety in regard to some children's allergies, some of which are very serious.

As a consequence, please do not send in sweets or cakes so that we can keep all

WORKSHOPS

The workshops started yesterday and most children had the workshop they had chosen. However, some workshops are more popular than others and we try to ensure that if a child has had a particular very popular workshop in the previous year, they do not have it again this term, so giving others a chance. We ask for £1 per week contribution for cooking and knitting to pay for the resources.

All children should go back to their classrooms at the end of their workshop to leave school.